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Dear Parent/Carers. 
 
 
The Travelling Book Fair arrived in school today, Monday 7th February.  The children will be 
taken into the book fair with their class teacher and the books will be on sale for them to buy 
if they bring some money with them, the books range in price from £2.99 - £5.99.   Please 
see the timetable below. 
 
Reception – Wednesday 9th February 
Year 1 – Thursday 10th February  
Year 2 – Friday 11th February 
Year 3 – Tuesday 8th February  
Year 4 – Tuesday 8th February 
Year 5 – Friday 11th February 
Year 6 – Tuesday 8th February 
 
 
Previously, we have had fantastic support from all parents, and we were awarded over £500 
in commission for the school to spend on books. We are continually updating our new school 
library and buying new books to enrich the children’s learning.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
C Kennedy 
 
Literacy Co-ordinator 
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